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	 Funded by the Queensland Government’s 
Building Rural and Remote Health Program

	 Emergency care

	 Palliative care

	 A 12-bed inpatient unit

	 Adult mental health

	 Clinical services

	 Outreach services	  

	 Construction complete: 
first half of 2025

	 Managing Contractor:  
Hutchinson Builders

	 Existing services will continue 
uninterrupted at the existing Tara 
Hospital while construction is 
underway

Key features

New Tara Hospital

Part of the more than $1 billion Building Rural and 
Remote Health Program (BRRHP), construction 
of the new Tara Hospital is underway and is 
expected to be completed in the first half of 2025.

The new development is funded by the Queensland 
Government’s BRRHP, which is dedicated to 
enhancing healthcare services in regional and remote 
communities.

Due to its age and increasing maintenance burden, the 
existing Tara Hospital will be demolished following the 
construction of the new facility.

There will be no disruptions to services at the existing 
hospital while work is underway.

The new Tara Hospital will provide a 
wider range of services in a modern 
facility, improving access to healthcare 
for residents in Tara and surrounds.

Benefits

The new Tara Hospital will enable the delivery of 
modern, high-quality healthcare to residents in 
Tara and surrounds.

The new facility will offer modern services and 
updated equipment to support the community 
for generations to come.

For more information, visit  
www.darlingdowns.health.qld.gov.au/
new-tara-hospital


